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"Making sure our information reaches 

consumers who might benefit is the key, and 

today we shared some best practices to achieve 

more effective outreach," PSC Chairmnan 

Brisé said. "Armed with practical information, 

consumers can make wise spending choices, 

avoid scams, save energy and water, get help 

with their utility bills, and obtain Link-Up 

Florida and Lifeline telephone assistance, if 

they qualify." 
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